
ABSENTEE VOTING FOR PRIMARY 
ELECTION AUGUST 11, 2020

Absentee voting is currently available for all eligible 
Todd County Voters at the Todd County Auditor-Trea-
surer’s office for the upcoming Primary Election on 
August 11, 2020.

Regular office hours are Monday through Fri-
day 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. at the address of  215 1st 
Avenue S, Long Prairie, MN.

There will be additional hours available on:
      Saturday, August 8, 2020	 10:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
      Monday, August 10, 2020	   8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

If  visiting us in-person, please park on the court-
house hill lot and enter through the north door (nearest 
the statue and flag).

To absentee vote by mail, persons are welcome to 
mail, fax, or e-mail us an image of  their Absentee Bal-
lot Application form and our office will mail the absen-
tee ballot materials as promptly as possible.

An Online Absentee Ballot Application Portal &/
or printable Absentee Ballot Application forms can be 
found on our County Website at www.co.todd.mn.us 
or at mnvotes.org

Note:  If  you are currently a member of  the Uni-
formed Services (or spouse/dependent) or temporarily 
or indefinitely overseas, use the websites named above 
for alternate UOCAVA Application procedures.

Please contact the County Auditor’s Office at 320-732-
4469 or elections@co.todd.mn.us with any questions.

Denise Gaida, Todd County Auditor Treasurer
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